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CONGRATULATIONS LACIE!! 
We are pleased to announce that our Groomer Lacie has started her own 

grooming business!  She will continue to work here at Little Paws Resort but will 
not be an employee, but a separate business. 

How does this affect our customers? The only change you will see is that all 
grooming services that are performed by Lacie will be charged in a separate 

transaction from any Little Paws services.  Payment for grooming, baths, nails 
etc. that are done by Lacie will need to be paid in cash or by check payable to 
Groomingdales.  Little Paws cannot accept payments for her and she will not be 

accepting debit or credit cards at this time. 

All grooming services (including baths) will be by appointment only.  If you would 
like your dog bathed before leaving from boarding or daycare please call in 

advance for an appointment.  She is very busy and may not be able to fit you in 
the same day. 
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